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Senator Dembrow, Co-Chair 
Representative Pham, Co-Chair 
Members of the Joint Committee on Ways & Means Subcommittee on Natural 
Resources 

From: Oregon Department of Forestry (ODF) 

Re: Sudden Oak Death Report Follow Up 

The Department joined the committee on May 11th to present an overview of our 
Sudden Oak Death (SOD) report. Co-Chair Dembrow asked for breakdown of the 
land types that have received SOD treatment thus far.  

As of May 11, 2023 a total of 8,445 acres have received SOD treatments. Of those, 
6,310 acres, about 75%, have been on private lands while 2,135 acres, about 25% 
have been on federal public lands.  

Representative Holvey also inquired about a direct link to ODF’s Economic Impact 
Assessment of Sudden Oak Death.  That assessment can be found here.  

 

Respectfully, 
 
 
Derrick Wheeler 
Legislative Coordinator 
Oregon Department of Forestry 
Derrick.wheeler@odf.oregon.gov 

https://www.oregon.gov/odf/aboutodf/Documents/2023-sod-program-detailed-report.pdf
https://www.oregon.gov/odf/documents/forestbenefits/sudden-oak-death-economic-impact-assessment.pdf
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